

TCG Meeting, Naples - 15th of May 2011

1 Welcome, Logistics and Objectives of the meeting

<http://www.ivoa.net/cgi-bin/twiki/bin/view/IVOA/InterOpMay2011TCG>

2 Reminder of IVOA Recommendation Process

A WG chair can submit any working draft to the IVOA repository. It is recommended that any WD that could be implemented should be submitted.

We need two views of the Document page:

1. A view with only the recommended and the latest WD/PR
2. A complete view with history (the current view)

It would be good to add the REC date of the document in the tooltip.

The IVOA Document coordinator should be kept in the loop around process questions

2011-05-16#01 on SG to speak with Sarah to ask her if she could implement the required changes on the IVOA Docs Page.

CA explained the whole recommendation process, specifically the role of the Working Chair from the start of the PR submission to the IVOA Document coordinator through to TCG review of the PR. The final version of a WD should be available to the WG for 4 weeks prior to starting the PR process.

2011-05-16#02 on CA to provide a write-up of these REC process explanations in consultation with the Documentation coordinator.

2011-05-16#03 on CA to provide template for the RFC page, including adding a verification tool reference to the TCG approval page

It would be convenient for all Working Group pages to have a common "bit" for listing all versions of a document.

2011-05-16#04 on SG to propose a template for a common part of all WG wiki pages, including the list of all versions of the WG standards documents.

3 Architecture for Standards in REC process

3.1 General

It was decided to include Units in all relevant diagrams as a placeholder for the goal of having and using an IVOA Units standard.

2011-05-16#05 on DM WG to create a relationship/dependency (UML) diagram for all data models similar to the one done for Registry.

The DAL and Registry WGs to determine if there is a need for separate DAL registry extensions or if there can be a single DAL registry extension. This is important in the near term for deciding what to do for the TAPRegExt.

We updated the following standards as described below:

3.2 VOEvent 2.0 – Rob

Add: Utypes, VOEventRegExt, SEAP.
Remove: none

3.3 Obs Core DM – Mireille

Add: Resource Identifier, VOResource, VODataService, StandardRegExt
Remove: SSLDM

3.4 Sim DM – Herve

Add: none
Remove: STC

3.5 SimDAL – Hervé

Add: A reference to Units in the explanatory text
Remove: none

3.6 SSAP 1.1 - Pat/Mireille

Add: Units, STC
Remove: none

3.7 SSAP 1.2 - Pat/Mireille

Add: DALI, PQL
Remove: none

3.8 SpectrumDM 1.1 - Mireille

Add: none
Remove: Resource Identifier

3.9 ***SpectrumDM 1.2 - Mireille***

Add: PhotDM
Remove: none

3.10 ***StandardsRegExt – Gretchen***

Add: none except for spelling of Standard->Standards
Remove: none

4 **Architecture for Standards in Roadmap**

We updated the following standards as described below:

4.1 ***SAMP 1.3 – Mark***

Add: none
Remove: none

4.2 ***PhotDM - Jesus***

Add: Resource Identifier
Remove: none

4.3 ***Utypes – Mireille***

Add: Blue background to VO Query Languages (like for Data Models)
Remove: STC, ADQL, PQL

4.4 ***VOSpace 1.15 - Matthew***

Add: WS BP, StandardsRegExt
Remove: none

4.5 ***VOSpace 2.0 - Matthew***

Add: VOSI, RBP (Rest Basic Profile)
Remove: WS BP

4.6 ***TAPRegExt – Gretchen***

TBD in Naples

4.7 ***DALI – Pat***

TBD in Naples

4.8 ***PQL - Pat***

TBD in Naples

4.9 Units – Sebastien

Sebastien presented the survey he has done about usage of Units across existing IVOA standards. Presentation can be found at:

http://www.ivoa.net/internal/IVOA/InterOpMay2011TCG/TCG-20110515_Units.pdf

Architecture diagram to be during the Semantics session in Naples.

4.10 VOEventRegExt – Matthew

New: VOEventRegEt, StandardsRegExt, VOResource, Resource Metadata, VODataService, VOSI, UCD, Vocabularies, UCD, VOTable, STC, Utypes, Units, VOEvent, SEAP, DALI

4.11 Time Series Access Protocol – Pat

New: TBD

4.12 Simple Light Curve Access Protocol – Rob

New: TBD

4.13 Simple Event Access Protocol - Rob

New: TBD

5 Updates on existing IVOA REC standards?

We agreed that it is NOT necessary to systematically update all existing standards by adding the IVOA Architecture. When an existing standard gets updated though, its new version shall contain the reference to the IVOA Architecture and the appropriate non technical preamble.

6 Pune TCG meeting

Probable absences: MG, RS, MK

What about TCG meeting without travelling?

We agreed to review the situation later on.

7 AOB

None.